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I am opposed to the bridge housing at 515 N. Harbor Blvd. in San
Pedro. There is a preschool just a couple of blocks away as well
as a center for handicapped adults. Since the residents of the
bridge housing will not be tested for drugs and alcohol there is
great risk to those who use both of these facilities who cannot
defend themselves from violent and unpredictable behaviors. This
facility will destroy the ambiance of our waterfront promenade
and fanfare fountain. The loitering will not be able to be
controlled and the residents nearby will suffer the consequences
of this very bad decision. Their property values will suffer as well.
This project is a slap in the face to those who have built this
community from the ground up! Many generations have taken
pride in San Pedro and what it stands for, and for any elected
official to basically deface our community in this manner, and call
drug addicts and mentally ill "houseless" to justify some
self-serving scenario will go down as his legacy if this fiasco is
funded and built as planned.



